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Section   

1  Insurance contribution; former corrections employee.  Requires the Department of 

Corrections to continue to make the employer contributions for state insurance benefits for a 

former employee, covered by the Minnesota State Retirement System general plan, who was 

assaulted by an inmate and is totally and permanently disabled.  The employer contributions 

would continue until the person reaches age 65. 

The bill applies to a person assaulted on or after October 1, 2010, and the required employer 

contributions are retroactive to July 1, 2013. 

 


